
To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
Knox County R-I Board of Education 
From: Federal Programs Coordinator/Curriculum Coordinator 
RE: Administrator’s Report 
 
 
Federal Programs 
 

Ø We have had 23 referrals for special education services.  11 students have 
qualified for services, 11 were not eligible and 2 are in the referral/testing 
process. 

 
Ø We currently have 77 students with IEP’s enrolled in the district 

preschool through 12th grade. We are serving 13 students through Speech 
Intervening Services. 
 

Ø The district has submitted all files for our correction action for special 
education and all were in compliance. That completes the corrective action 
process. 

 
 
Grants 
 

Ø The district is waiting to hear if the Stronger Connections grant has been 
accepted or declined.  Official notice is tentatively scheduled to be released 
in April. 

 
Curriculum 
 

Ø Curriculum writing is ongoing.  Monthly work sessions will continue 
through May.    
 
 


